

Primrose Schools

Affiliated to the Council for the Indian School Certificate Examinations School Code: TN079

(A Unit of Primrose Educational Trust, Chennal)
ISO 9001:2015 Certified

No: 1/367, East Coast Road, Injambakkam, Chennai – 600115. Ph: 044-24530247, 248, 249 www.primroseschools.in / mailus@primroseschools.in

Cir.No.34/PS/INJ/C/2019-2020

7th August, 2019

ISC - CLASS XI ANNUAL EXAMINATION TIMETABLE - FEBRUARY 2020

Dear Parent,

CISCE (Council for the Indian School Certificate Examinations) has announced board annual examinations for Class XI from the academic year 2019 – 2020 and the timetable has been released by the council recently.

Day & Date	Time	Subject	Duration
Monday, February 10	9.00 am	English Language – ENGLISH Paper 1	3 hrs
Tuesday, February 11	9.00 am	Literature in English – ENGLISH Paper 2	3 hrs
Wednesday, February 12	9.00 am	Mathematics	3 hrs
Friday, February 14	9.00 am	Physics	3 hrs
Monday, February 17	9.00 am	Commerce	3 hrs
Tuesday, February 18	9.00 am	Chemistry	3 hrs
Monday, February 24	9.00 am	Accounts	3 hrs
Tuesday, February 25	9.00 am	Biology	3 hrs
Thursday, February 27	9.00 am	Economics	3 hrs
Tuesday, March 3	9.00 am	Business Studies	3 hrs
Wednesday, March 4	9.00 am	Art - paper 1	3 hrs
Wednesday, March 4	1.00 pm	Art - paper 2	3 hrs

We suggest the following recommendations,

- 1. Please keep your child healthy, so that they don't get sick often.
- 2. Ensure that they are regular to school. Attendance is mandatory. Avoid taking leave as much as possible.
- 3. Encourage your child to clarify their doubts with the teacher then and there in the class.
- 4. Remedial classes will be provided for the students who requires extra support. Please cooperate by arranging transport in the evening.
- 5. Extra classes will be conducted on Saturdays. Please encourage your child to attend without taking leave.
- 6. Try to avoid distractions. It is recommended not to give them electronic gadgets which distract them from studies.
- 7. Please monitor your child's academic performance regularly.

Please do understand that anybody who fails in the board exam have to repeat the year. No re-exams will be conducted. We sincerely request the parents to focus on your ward's education and ensure that they spend quality time in preparing for the exam at home.

Regards

Principal